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ATOMIC ENERGY EDUCATION SOCIETY

(An autonomous body under Department of Atomic Energy, Govt. of India)

Dear Students,

The upcoming examinations are a testament to your commitment to learning
and personal growth. | want to remind each of you that success is not only
measured by grades but by the knowledge gained and the personal
development achieved during this process. Stay focused, believe in
yourselves, and attempt each question with confidence. Remember, you
have worked diligently to reach this point, and you are well-prepared to tackle
any challenges that come your way.

We want to express confidence in the capabilities of our students. Your hard
~ work, perseverance, and dedication have brought you to this important
juncture. Embrace the opportunity to showcase your knowledge and skills.
Approach each examination with a positive mindset, knowing that you have
the capacity to excel.

In the days leading up to the exams, take care of yourselves, physically and
mentally. Ensure you get enough rest, wholesome & nutritious diet, maintain
a healthy routine, and seek support from your family, peers and educators.
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Remember, success is a journey, not a destination. No matter the outcome,

your efforts are valuable, and they contribute to your overall growth. Wishing
you all the very best in your examinations and all your future endeavours!"

Shri S.K. Lahiri Shri Ranajit Kumar
Secretary, AEES Chairman, AEES
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